
Mr C A Wakefield B. Ed (Hons) NPQH Executive Principal 

Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB 

T:   FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913 

       MRC - 01621 879803 

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk 

E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk 

 

Plume School is registered in England & Wales under number 7849731     I   Registered Office: Plume School, Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex, CM9 6AB 

‘Plume - Maldon’s Community Academy’ is the trading name of Plume School 

Plume, working with: 

 

2
0

 
 
JEV/SME/AST/GHA 
 
7 June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Blazers – Summer Term 2 
 
We hope this correspondence finds you and your family well. We are writing to you, as we enter Summer 
Term 2, and considering the expected improvement in the weather, we will be permitting students from 
Monday 12 June 2023, to attend the academy without a blazer if they wish to do so.  
 
As an academy, we will still expect students to have their pink exeat cards and blue expectation cards. If 
they do not have these on their person, they may receive a Head of Year reflection, as these are consistent 
expectations of our students. Students can still carry their blazers or place them in their bags so they are 
able to wear them in the event that the temperature changes. Jumpers, hoodies and coats will not be 
permitted to be worn inside the academy on any occasion.  
 
Students will also be expected to adhere to other uniform non-negotiables. Shirts will be tucked into 
trousers, shorts and skirts, ties will be on and tied to a top button, that is done up, and shoes will all be 
black and full leather.  
 
If you have any questions relating to students not being required to wear blazers during the final half term 
of this academic year, then please contact your child’s respective Head of Year or Assistant Head of Year.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
    
 
Mr. S Meadows      Ms J Everett 
Assistant Vice Principal     Assistant Vice Principal 
Fambridge Road Campus Lead    Mill Road Campus Lead 
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